
A SPECIAL MEETING OF 
THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD 

HELD JUNE 15, 2021 
  

A special meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on Tuesday, June 
15, 2021, at 6:00 P.M. in the Board Meeting Room at the Educational Support Center.  The 
purpose of this meeting was for Views and Comments by the Public and Discussion/Possible 
Action -  Better Together 2021-



selected and presented to the board, staff and community for feedback was an early 
education, K-12 in person learning model along with a Kenosha Unified K-5 Virtual Learning 
opportunity and utilization of our current eSchool model for students in 6-12 grade. 

 
Administrative Regulation 4229 – Employee Face Coverings and Scrubs was newly 



 
Meeting adjourned at 7:34 P.M. 

 
Stacy Stephens  
School Board Secretary 
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